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From: Donna Mather 
Sent: 15 November 2021 12:00
To: Local Plan
Subject: Objection to proposed building plan Grappenhall, Appleton, Appleton Thorn & 

Stretton

I am writing to object to the recent building proposals 
What is the justification for this expansion? 
 
There are so many parking issues in Stockton Heath which the council have chosen to ignore. Many 
residents cannot park in their own road, never mind outside their own homes. They are paying for car 
parking in the village as shoppers, workers & holiday makers on the canals park outside our homes and 
leave their vehicles there for a week at a time. There is no capacity in Stockton Heath for for the extra 
vehicles which will use the village facilities. 
 
The side roads are considerable blocked at peak times with people using the small roads. 
How about re laying the roads in Stockton Heath which are in such poor condition, worst than any other 
area of Warrington 
 
Why not use brown sites for building 'green area' ? 
The council have ruined Warrington and have never dealt with the infrastructure successfully 
These are just a few reasons as to why I wish to raise an objection to the proposed plans.  
Donna Mather 
 




